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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

14/01/2023  14:20:522022/0528/P COMNOT Andrew Wettern This application should not be approved unless:

- there are significant amounts of retail, grocery, dining and leisure accompanying the development (of at least 

equivalent to the current offered by the O2 centre)

- there is a full analysis of the impact on Finchley Rd and West Hampstead tube stations 

The current local residents will suffer sever detriment and loss of property from the proposed development. I 

thought the council should be trying to make Camden better whilst delivering new housing. 

Where is the accountability?
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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

22/12/2022  11:49:122022/0528/P WREP Mr Stainforth I think this development will cause umpteen problems on local infrastructure! Their's not the school 

capacity/medical capacity. West End Lane is crowed already with commuters between the 3 W.E.L. stations 

and when the Travis Perkins residential development (Not a bad thing as previous building was poor)  site is 

completed, It will add further footfall to the commuting congestion. I'm in favor of keeping existing and/or a 

new hospital.
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